

**NR\_key\_name:** 7AB035C82D8361D985256675004A4396  
**SendTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Chet Rhodes/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 09/04/1998  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 9:31:08 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 09/04/1998  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 9:31:03 AM  
**Subject:** Marty Underwood  
To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: (bcc: Non-Record/ARRB)From: Irene Marr/ARRBDate: 02/23/98 10:54:50  
AMSubject: Marty UnderwoodI spoke with him on Friday morning and the saga continues. He said he had an accident over the holidays and injured his spine. He's also been undergoing various medical tests for his other health problems. He claims that he wants to cooperate with us but that now is not a good time for him and would give us his doctor's name or a letter from him if so required. I explained that because we are shutting down in September, we are running out of time and really want to interview him for the record. I asked if I could call him in a month to see where he is at. I suspect that in a month's time he will have some other health problem. I am now wondering if we should try to get a written affidavit from him, he might be more receptive to that idea.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**